
ELMORE COUNTY HIGHWAY DEPARTMENT 
155 County Shop Road • Wetumpka, Alabama 36092 

Phone (334) 567-1162 • Fax (334) 567-1100 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Elmore County is currently accepting applications for the following position: 

 

Highway Superintendent   

 

Positions are full time positions and includes benefit package. 

 

Interested applicants should apply at the Elmore County Highway Department, 155 

County Shop Road, Wetumpka, Al 36092.  Applications will be accepted until 4:30 pm 

on January 24, 2019. 
 
 

Elmore County is an equal opportunity employer. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


